
Chalk The Walk 

with Capstone 

Community Partner’s 

We are asking Local Businesses, Organizations and Local 

Participants to join in this 1st annual Family Fun Event! 

Bayview Park on Thursday, October 6th 2022  

From 4pm-830pm 

The participants will be setting up a table/booth and represent 

their business and decorate and show off to the fullest 

(remember this is a kids event!)  

Also responsible to hand out goodies/candy in a trunk or treat 

style fashion 

Each Booth will be judged for decoration, WoW factors and most 

importantly the goodies handed out 

 (don’t slouch on the Kids treats!)  

Table entry will be $150 per entry and all proceeds will benefit Capstone Learning 

Academy! 

The participants will also be advertised throughout Pensacola, Santa Rosa and 

Perdido Chamber of Commerce, VIP Magazine and Social-Media Posting by all of 

our internal partners! 

Please join us as we bring awareness and support to Capstone Academy in this fun 

filled Fall Carnival here in Pensacola 

 


